
 

   

Please join us this  

Wednesday, May 18th at 7:30 
for our final meeting this year!  

**POTLUCK** 
Bring a dish to share along with your appetite, as 
this will be a fun, food-filled, wine-filled evening!  

Location:  
Sharon Considine’s house,  

3009 Grove Ave 
 

 



 
  

No more events planned for 
the 2015-2016 year!  
 

September Kickoff Wine 
Tasting 

Wednesday, September 21st 
Location TBD (check website 

and Facebook!). 
 

Thank you to everyone for a 
great year! 

 

April Recap 
Skincare and beauty tips at Elements of 

Carytown 
 

Thank you to Elements of Carytown for hosting us last 
month! We had a wonderful time and I think a lot of us are 

already planning a follow-up visit! 
 

Here are some moments we captured from the evening…    

Upcoming Events 

by the numbers… 
 

We had a great turn out at the progressive 
dinner this year and those of us who 
made it out know we had lots of fun. Let’s 
see how much… 
 

  40   Tickets sold 

  10   Houses participated 

  84    Bottles of wine purchased 

  72    Bottles of wine consumed 

Look out for the progressive dinner date 
announcement for 2017 sometime in the 
fall, and be sure to get your tickets early! 
Thanks to everyone who came out this 
year! 



 
 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Interview with M.A. 
 

How long have you lived in the Museum District? 
My husband and I moved to the Museum District as newly weds 
in 1986. In the early 1990's we bought a house in Westover Hills 
where we stayed through the birth of our three children. We 
moved to Henrico for their middle and high school years and 
returned in 2014 when all the kids had graduated.  
 

Why did you decide to join the MDWC? 
When I attended my first club meeting I was immediately taken 
with the age diversity of the members. I love that we have 
members from the 20's to their 70's! I was also impressed by the 
leadership and programs! 
 

What's your favorite part about living in this 
neighborhood? 
Mostly the diversity of its residents but also the walkability to 
everything and anything we need or want. 
 

Favorite spot in RVA? Best place to take visitors? 
I love to show off the VMFA and Carytown, especially The Daily 
and Nacho Mama's. 
 

Favorite Richmond activity and/or festival? 
The Museum District Mother's Day a house & Garden Tour and 
Arts in the Park 
 

What do you enjoy doing most in your spare time? 
I enjoy taking art and knitting classes and gardening and 
walking at Byrd Park with a week day walking group. 
 

Favorite vacation spot? 
Gwynn's Island in Mathews Va where we have a little beach 
front cottage. 

The 2016-2017 board members will be officially 
sworn in at the Spring Social. Come meet our 
new board members and share your ideas for 
next year! 
 

President- Paige Alcorn 
Programs- Sharon Considine & Rebecca LaPrell 
Membership- Carmen Noviskey 
Treasurer- Kathleen Bush 
Communications- Lily Macartney 
Social Media Communications- Jenni Helmke 
Wine Hospitality- Regina Toomey 
Food Hospitality-  Julie Aida & Beth Shumaker 
Secretary- Isabel Wescoat 
MDA Liaison- ****Open Position; Is This YOU?**** 
Members at Large- Jenna Swanson & Pam Whisenant 

Member Spotlight 

M.A. is a retired teacher and stay-at-home mom who we’ve 
been lucky to have as MDA-MDWC liaison this year! 
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